
Infant Jesus Catholic Church 

 
Mass Schedule 

Saturday—5:00 PM 
Sunday—8:00 AM; 10:30 AM; 

6:00 PM [Life Teen Mass] 
Daily Mass 

Wednesday—6:30pm 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday—

8:30am 
 

“Cry Room” is CLOSED during all Masses at 
this time. 

 
Confession  

Saturday: 4:00-4:30 PM 
and by appointment 

 
 

Office Hours 
755-1734 

Monday thru Friday 
9:00 AM to 2:00 PM 

 
Church offices are located at  

243 S. LHS Dr. 
 

Blessed Sacrament Chapel 
Persons wishing to use the Adoration  
Chapel should contact the Parish Office  

for more information. 
 
 

Religious Education  
Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday  9AM to 2:00PM 
 

Grades K-8: Wednesdays, 5:30-7:00 PM 
Grade HS: Wednesdays, 6:00-7:30 PM 

 
 
 

 

Pastoral Staff 
 
 
Rev. Andrew Moore        Pastor      ext. #103 
Rev. Duc Duong     Parochial Vicar      ext. #102 
Rev. Mr. L.D. Keen        Deacon      ext. #100 
Rev. Mr. Garry LeBlanc   Deacon      ext. #100 
Rev. Mr. Bruce Grimes    Deacon      ext. #100 
Dianne Maxey      Secretary      ext. #100 
Virginia Fischer              Receptionist 
Stacy Keen                   Director of Rel. Ed.      ext. #114 
Reagan Blackmon           Dir. of Music/Liturgy      ext. #105 
     Lectors/Eucharistic Ministers 
Jim Maxey      Mainte nance      ext. #100 
Joan Garza                    Catholic Youth Ministry   791-0710 
Shelia Kane      Bereavement Committee  755-3073 
 

Know Your Faith 
Live Your Faith 

Share Your Faith 

P O Box 8180 
Lumberton, TX 77657 
Phone: (409) 755-1734 

Fax: (409) 755-2833 
Office E-mail: 

infantjesus@gt.twcbc.com 
Website: 

www.infantjesuscclumberton.com 
To reach a priest in an emergency 

409-755-1154 



PRAYER GROUP  
Pray for the sick 
  
Ginger Durst, Ron Strybos Jr., Randy Cassity, Ritchie Yott, Cathy 
Williams, Kyle Tantillo, Tiffany Lovell, Laurie Tursi, Tom Barland, 
Joey Breaux, Deyanery Penaloza, Boyce Barnes, Rita Prewitt, Amber 
Isaacs, Carlos Hernandez, Margaret Barnes, Jeffrey LeGros, Dylan 
Courts,  C. M. Bahnsen, Fr. Martin Nelson, Marciano Guerrero, Dylan 
Glorioso   
 
JoAnn Sonnier, Joe Farve, Lois Lockwood, Margaret Darby, Peggy 
Parrie, Mary Huggins, David Norton, Patrick Maher, Daniel 
Begnaud, Justin LeGros, Karen Getz, Eileen Chapman, Donald Poche, 
Debbie Desmond, Florence Paladino, Gail Montalbano, Lee Summers, 
Margie Poche, Trevor Reeves, Johnnie Foret,  Judson Stone, Jackie 
Bonvillion, Ronnie Vincent, Hunter Oney, Frank Snider, Teutsch 
family 
 
Names placed on the prayer list will remain for one month unless the  

Parish Office is notified otherwise.        

Fourth Sunday of Easter 
 

April 25, 2021 
See what love  

the Father has bestowed on us 
that we may be called the children of God. 

                                                               — 1 John 3:1 

             K.C. Scholarship 
       2021 High School Seniors 
 
Knights of Columbus Scholarship forms are available in 
the foyer of the church for all high school seniors that are 
members of Infant Jesus parish.  Applications are due 
back to Infant Jesus parish office APRIL 30.2021. 
 
The High School Senior Appreciation Dinner will be held 
on Monday, May 10, 2021 at 6:30pm in Fellowship Hall. 

GOOD NEWS—Inspiration for daily life—April 25 
You are rewarded not according to your work or time, but according to 
the measure of your love.—St. Catherine of Siena (1347-1380), Patron 
of miscarriages, Feast Day May 1 

CHRIST IN YOU 
Catholic Men’s Conference 

August 21, 2021 
7am—3:30pm 

St. Francis of Assisi Parish, Orange, Texas 
Featuring:  Most Rev. David L. Toups, S.Th.D. 

Fr. Sinclair Oubre, J.C.L., Fr. David Moses, Fr. Anthony McFarland,  
Joe McClane 

Tickets on sale now: ChristInYou.info 

RESPONDING TO THE CALL 
 Do we truly know the voice of Christ? Do we truly respond to 
the voice of our shepherd with our own distinctive voice? How often 
we attempt to imitate those around us, appropriating the response of 
another member of the flock to Christ. Perhaps we need to balance 
the image of being sheep of one flock with the image from the  
second reading, which tells us that we are all children of God. What 
child has precisely the same interaction with parents as his or her 
siblings? Instead, they frequently do and say things to distinguish 
themselves in the eyes of their parents. 
 Whether we use the image of children or of sheep to  
understand our relationship with Christ, we believe that we are all 
known and called by name. With this great gift comes a  
responsibility: to respond to the call with our own distinctive voice, to 
take time to discern exactly what our call is, to determine precisely 
what the will of the Father is for each of us. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

The Gospel Reading 
 The climax of the Liturgy of the Word comes with the 
proclamation of the Gospel. Everything tells us that  
something important is happening. We stand. We sing  
special acclamations. Servers with candles and sometimes 
incense lead the deacon or priest to the ambo, where the 
reading is proclaimed from a special book.  
 All of the readings are important, but the liturgy directs 
special attention to the Gospel for a reason. “[A]mong all 
the inspired writings, even among those of the New  
Testament, the Gospels have a special place, and rightly so, 
because they are our principal source for the life and teaching 
of the Incarnate Word, our Saviour” (Dei Verbum, the  
Dogmatic Constitution on Divine Revelation of the Second 
Vatican Council, 18). In the Gospels, the narrative of Christ’s 
saving life, death, and resurrection continues to be  
proclaimed in our midst. 
 Our Sunday Lectionary is structured so as to allow us to 
hear as much of the Gospels as possible. The readings are 
arranged in a three-year cycle. In Year A, the Gospel  
readings are taken mainly from Matthew; in Year B, from 
Mark and John; and in Year C, from Luke. In this way, over 
the course of three years, we hear a substantial portion of all 
four Gospels. 
—Corinna Laughlin, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

Mother’s Day Pancake Breakfast 
Sunday, May 9th 
8:30am-10:00am 
Dollinger Hall 

Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus 

THE GLORY OF GOD 
 The glory of God is humanity fully alive. 
—St. Irenaeus 



25 
Fourth  Sunday of 
Easter 
 
Pray for Vocations 
 
 
8:00am Mass 
 
10:30am Mass 
People of the Parish 
 
6:00PM Mass 
Cathy Colletti 
 

26 
8:30AM Mass 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parish Offices Open 
9:00 AM-2::00 PM 
 
        
       
 
 
 
 
 
       Our Lady of Good  
                Counsel       

27 
8:30AM Mass 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parish Offices Open 
9:00 AM-2:00PM 
 
 9am-Noon   
             Adoration 
  
        
  
 

28 
6:30PM Mass 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Parish Offices  Open 
9:00AM-2:00PM 
 
5:30pm Rel. Ed   
  (masks required)     
          St. Peter Chanel 
              
            
      
 
        

 
 

St. Louis Grignion de 
Montfort 

29 
8:30AM Mass 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parish Offices Open 
9:00AM-2:00PM 
 

6:30pm Biblical 
   Walk thru Mass (FH)   
          (masks required) 
   
   
 
   St. Catherine of Siena 
       
 

 

30 
8:30AM Mass 
Delorous Maderhoff 
 
 
 
 
 

Parish Offices Open 
   9:00AM-2:00PM 
 
 
   
 
   
     
     
 
               St. Pius, V 

 
 

1 
5:00PM Mass 
Vigil-Fifth 
Sunday of Easter 
       
   
 
 
Betty Manuel 
 
 
 
 
    

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH 
Troy and Angela Parker 
May, 2021 BIRTHDAYS 

Frank Cuccia, Matthew Johnson, Charles Brocato III, Fred 
Bartz, Rocky Kane, John Leffage, Damion Parker, Jack 
Salyers, Milton Magee, James Murphy, Ralph Fournier, 
Russell Chimeno, Thomas Seabourn, James Duplissey, 

Michael Baluyot 
Business Meeting every 2nd  Monday of each  month at 6:00pm in Dollinger Hall. 
        Family Night meets every 4th Monday of each month at 6:30pm in Dollinger 

Hall.  ALL PARISHIONERS ARE INVITED.  Bring your favorite covered dish. 

FH-Fellowship Hall, DH-Dollinger Hall, CR-Conference Room, D-Drexel Building, B-Bosco Building, AS-Altar Society Rm 

NOTE FROM PASTOR 
 
Beginning this weekend, half of the church has been “opened up” to 
general seating. 
At St. Mark’s, the “cry room” side will be open to general seating, 
while the other side will remain open to seating on every other pew, 
with social distancing between. 
At Infant Jesus, the south section has been open for several weeks, 
and today the south-middle section next to it has also been opened.  
The north-middle section and the north section remain for socially 
distanced seating. 
This is in recognition of the progress we are making, while also  
allowing for those who are still more comfortable with social  
distancing. 
Also, there is no longer a need to leave your pews down at the end 
of Mass. Due to changes in CDC recommendations which now state 
that transmission of the virus from surfaces is extremely unlikely, we 
are only sanitizing the pews once a week now. 
We have also returned missalettes and hymnals to the pews at St. 
Mark’s and at Infant Jesus. 
Bishop Toups is planning to lift the dispensation from Sunday Mass 
beginning the weekend of May 21-22. This dispensation has been in 
effect since last March and it suspended the Sunday Mass obligation 
for all Catholics.  Although that obligation will be returning in May, 
anyone who has legitimate health reasons or a need to care for  
others is always dispensed from the obligation to attend Mass. 
And we are still required to wear masks while at Mass. Hopefully, 
this requirement will be lifted soon as the CDC protocols develop, 
but in the meantime, thank you for making the effort to keep those 
around you safe while in church. 
--Fr. Andy 

REMINDERS 
If you have moved or changed phone numbers (especially         
gone to cell number only) please call office to update your  
information. 
 
As of January 1st suggested donation for Masses is $10.00. 
 
Contributions that are placed in a plain envelope, kindly write 
your name and address on the outside to insure that it is posted 
to the correct family. 
 
After making your initial pledge and payment to BFA please make 
all checks out to Bishop’s Faith Appeal  and mail to  
Diocese of Beaumont, Office of Stewardship, P. O. Box 3948, 
Beaumont, TX 77704 

 
 
 
 

Sunday, April 25th 
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